Stenton Park Playground
1701Courtland Street
Philadelphia, Pa. 19140
215.685.9147

January 10, 2011
To: Front Step Program

RE: Summer /2010

To whom it may concern:
Stenton Park Playground would like to thank the Front step

program for their efforts and assistance with helping our children and the recreation
center. The Front Step program was a great influence to our children in our summer
camp and the kids that live in the community as well. Front step community service
program has enhanced the beauty of the Stenton Park Playground. The painting of the
fence, the repairing of the chain link fence, gardening and repairing parts of the sport
fields and their overall efforts are very deeply appreciated. The structured basketball
league, art and crafts, and feeding the community, has helped this community appreciate

their environment and their recreation center.

Sincerely,
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TMS, A.

Facility Supervisor




